
How is this for a promise? 
 
Practical experience shows that nothing will so much insure immunity from 
drink as intensive work with other alcoholics. 
     Alcoholics Anonymous, p 89 

 
Here’s you chance to do some good old fashioned Twelfth Step work. 
 

The district is creating a Twelfth Step list of volunteers willing to carry the 
message of A.A. to those who still suffer in local hospitals and institutions. All that 

is required is a desire to carry the message of Alcoholics Anonymous.  Upon 
request, volunteers of same gender and approximate age will be sent in pairs to 
make personal contact.  If you don’t know what a Twelfth Step call is, ask your 

sponsor. 
 

In addition, we are also forming a Bridging the Gap (BTG) list.  Bridging the 
Gap is a program designed to connect people coming out of institutions and new to 

A.A. in our community with sober members.  The responsibilities include correspond 
with those requesting a contact, getting them to their first few meetings and 

introducing them to the fellowship.  (This is not a temporary sponsorship program.) 
BTG will be separate from the 12th Step list. 

 
For more information, or if you are interested in participating in either or both 

programs, please contact the Corrections and Treatment Committee Chair, Dan R. 
through the contact info page of this website. 


